
City of Scarville Minutes for June 5, 2023 
 

The City Council met in regular session at City Hall on June 5, 2023.  Mayor Harmon called the meeting to order at 
6:30 p.m.   
 
Present at roll call were:   Council members Carla Langfald, Lynn Sanden, Jeremy Hobbs, and Orlyn Rosen, Cory 
Mathahs, Mayor Harmon and City Clerk Mary Hinderaker.  Absent:   
 
Moved by Langfald, seconded by Hobbs to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 
 
Moved by Rosen, seconded by Langfald to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  Motion carried. 
 
Bills were reviewed.  A motion by Langfald was seconded by Rosen to approve the payment of the following list of 
bills.  Motion carried.    
 
Alliant Energy – 616.13                                    Mary Hinderaker – 884.94 
Peterson Sanitation – 606.60                     Five Star – 740.15 
USDA – 693.00                                                         USDA– 319.00 
Veenstra & Kim – 4300.00                                    Harmon Farms – 448.00 
FCIS – 302.00                                                    Biz Wiz – 594.00 
Marilyn Storby – 75.00                                          Five Star – 55.87 
Kirschbaum Electric – 396.00                               Langfald Construction – 12000.00 
Rice Lake – 1640.00     Three Oaks Greenhouse – 133.48 
Turf Trimmers – 25.00                                         Winnebago County Auditor – 846.00 
  
The mayor asked a question of the council about the Lutheran Church. Further discussion to come. 
 
Next it was discussed the Fire Station. We has a quick meeting on the 18th of May and rejected the 2 bids for the 
new build. They were just too high. It was suggested that perhaps the city sheds at the north end of town would 
work if there was some remodeling done to them. Greg Scherb was going to talk to the other members to get their 
opinion on it. It is on hold for now. 
 
It was brought up about getting a flashing red light in town so maybe people would at least slow down. There have 
been people that go straight through both stop signs on their way early in the morning. 
 
Fourth of July was talked about next. Doug is going to call and get a dumpster and the porta potties ordered. 
Jeremy is going to help guild the parade participates at the south end of town. City clerk is going to ask Biz Wiz 
about the fireworks this year. 
 
The mayor will not be in town for the 4th of July. Jeremy Hobbs volunteered to help Homer with telling everyone 
people where to park and such along with the placing and pick up of the street cones.  
 
The next regular council meeting will be held Monday July 3rd, 2023 at 4:30 pm. 
 
There being no further business, a motion by Sanden was seconded by Langfald to adjourn at 7:35 p.m.  Motion 
carried.  
 
 
            __________________________________ 
       Doug Harmon, Mayor 
___________________________________ 
Mary Faulkner City Clerk 


